
is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 303677                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Elizabeth Anne  Rise

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 300066                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Ian R Greenway

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 300148                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

William C Toll

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 300109                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Patrick A Deem

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 301074                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Eileen M Clinton

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 307289                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Craig Francis Stanovich

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 302791                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Jill H Gidge

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 316674                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Richard S Pitts

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 319505                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Charlene A Cabral

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 319879                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Jay K Williams

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 319586                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Kathryn  Norris

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 320457                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Carla LC Baxter

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 320249                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Joe  Coccimiglio

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 320474                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Richard  Dunnam

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 319919                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Charmaine R Davis

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 321176                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Stephanie L Perkins

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 321878                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

David P Pagoumian

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Contractor's Seminar(9559)
Cyber Risk Seminar (Webinar)(9992)
Cyber Risk Seminar(9746)

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 321768                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Nicole J Cross

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 321756                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Michael T Scott

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322406                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Daniel L Stapp

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322494                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Brock J Ryan

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322568                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

William V Reedy

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322429                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Kevin A Klestinski

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322517                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Wendell H Bosen

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

CRM-Financing of Risk II-Classroom/Webinar(1145)
CRM-Financing of Risk II-Classroom/Webinar(1145)

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322800                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Thomas L Sholl

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322797                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Kathleen J Cox

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

CISR - Elements of Risk Management - ELR(1526)

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322667                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Douglas A Goldberg

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322922                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Patricia E Myers

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323236                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Patricia L Jenness

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323018                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Jill M Bisco

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323335                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Christina R Kraus

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323324                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Mikie E Stone

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323468                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Thomas G Hammell

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323328                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Sandra S Eastling

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323330                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Charles R Hadley

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Annuities
Casualty
Life Insurance

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323425                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Cynthia J Sprole

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Annuities
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 303697                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Lance J Ewing

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 303676                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Mary A LaPorte

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 300161                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Joan E Sansing

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 301602                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Bruce M McCreadie

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 301517                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Bettye D Hutchison

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 300167                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Robert J Rogers

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 308775                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Sheldon D Hansen

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 310121                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Charles C Matejowsky

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 311807                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Cassandra  Ingham

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Administering School Risks(8968)
Administering School Risks(8968)

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 311290                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Irene L Morrill

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 313524                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Steven C Holland

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

CRM Practice of Risk Management - Revised (Webinar) (8965)
CRM Practice of Risk Management - Revised (Webinar) (8965)
CRM Practice of Risk Management - Revised(8967)
CRM Practice of Risk Management - Revised(8967)

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 317869                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Michael  Hay

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

CRM Practice of Risk Management - Revised (Webinar) (8965)
CRM Practice of Risk Management - Revised (Webinar) (8965)
Fundamentals of Risk Management(8976)
Fundamentals of Risk Management(8976)

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 318574                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Kathleen F Silvia

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 318573                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Michael  Kersgard

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 321298                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Mark D Fredricksen

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 321840                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Jeffrey J Vigne

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322185                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Betsy E Summerfield

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

CRM Practice of Risk Management - Revised (Webinar) (8965)
CRM Practice of Risk Management - Revised (Webinar) (8965)
CRM Practice of Risk Management - Revised(8967)
CRM Practice of Risk Management - Revised(8967)

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322220                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Ryan T Jenness

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322618                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Richard  Hoe

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Financial Planning
Financial Planning
Life Insurance
Life Insurance

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322566                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Carey C Wallace

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

CIC Agency Management - Classroom/Webinar (0538)
CIC Agency Management - Classroom/Webinar (0538)

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323320                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Daniel L Lovern

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323336                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Jason R Sabo

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323288                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Stacy J Flynn

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323366                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Christopher E Mandel

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323428                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Devin H Pipkin

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Annuities
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 303261                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Keith O Wilts

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 303547                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Barton H Tucker

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 302799                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Richard L Goolsby

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 305550                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Mark A Palinkas

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 300007                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Duane M DiPirro

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 300026                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Robert B Tilden

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 300079                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Jeffrey W Wodicka

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 300057                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

David W Henry

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 309485                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Edwin Stuart Powell

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 310958                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Kent E Anthony

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 310932                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

John C Neal

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 318550                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Marcy  Bauers

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Administering School Risks(8968)
Administering School Risks(8968)
Fundamentals of Risk Management(8976)
Fundamentals of Risk Management(8976)
Funding School Risks(8975)
Funding School Risks(8975)
Handling School Risks(8986)
Handling School Risks(8986)
Measuring School Risks(8985)
Measuring School Risks(8985)

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 318796                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Walter V Sorgi

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 319875                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Ronald D Adamczak

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 319446                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Samuel T Bennett

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 319147                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Sidney E Aycock

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 321242                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

David C Helms

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 321877                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

James R Westrum

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 321935                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Paul R Marshall

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

CIC - Commercial Casualty - Classroom/Webinar(0609)
CIC - Commercial Property - Classroom/Webinar(0610)

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322087                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Carol A Breed

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322052                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Dustin P Kowalewski

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322807                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Jack R Ogden

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Ethics
Life Insurance

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322923                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Daniel J Weedin

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322666                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Rafael  Lebron-Roman

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322731                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Katrina L Bishop

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323472                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Suzanne L Swafford

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323427                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Karl  Susman

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Annuities
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323318                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Paul D Roberts

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323431                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Sandra L Gasser

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Annuities
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323323                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

AJ  Krist

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323429                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Alesia D Sutman

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Annuities
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 304428                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

John M Dismukes

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 300701                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Daniel E Lawyer

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 300171                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Jerry E Rhinehart

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 301628                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Paul W Burkett

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 300688                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Richard G Clarke

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 308741                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Sarah J Warhaftig

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Analysis of Risk- Revised - Seminar - 15 Bridge(9807)
Analysis of Risk- Revised - Seminar - 15 Bridge(9807)
CRM Control of Risk(8957)
CRM Control of Risk(8957)
CRM Practice of Risk Management - Revised(8967)
CRM Practice of Risk Management - Revised(8967)

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 308546                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

John A Chapman

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 308524                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Angelynn  Heavener

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 301192                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Terry L Tadlock

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 311848                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Daniel H Kugler

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 312604                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

David R Hubbard

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

CPRM - Personal Client Risk Management (15PC) (9278)
CPRM - Personal Client Risk Management (15PC) (9278)

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 317234                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Ruth  Unks

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Annuities
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 319554                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Charles O Hembree

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 319456                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Ross W Pearce

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 320617                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Paul C Burke

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 321839                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Linda A McCann

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322109                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

LuAnn S Wooters

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322288                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Michael J Smith

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Evaluating and Protecting The Lifestyle(8977)
Evaluating and Protecting The Lifestyle(8977)

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322926                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Cynthia L Burleson

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322730                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Katherine R Hall

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322675                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Michael T Haynes

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Annuities
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323285                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Frank F Millsaps

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323325                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Sara B Ray

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323129                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

William K Jones

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323497                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Angela S Surra

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Annuities
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323329                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Michael E Grushon

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 303545                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Jerry L Kennedy

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 311041                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Mark D Gaskamp

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 302686                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Ted A Kinney

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 310609                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Michael W Koscielny

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 321177                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Rodney L Smith

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 318730                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Scott A Treen

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 318635                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Stanley R Smith

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 318232                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

David A Thompson

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Annuities
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 319876                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Brian D Bartosh

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 320091                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Samuel  Mamula

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Fundamentals of Risk Management(8976)
Fundamentals of Risk Management(8976)
Funding School Risks(8975)
Funding School Risks(8975)
Handling School Risks(8986)
Handling School Risks(8986)
Measuring School Risks(8985)
Measuring School Risks(8985)

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 319896                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

David A Walker

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 320824                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Beverly A Messer-Raiford

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Life Insurance
Life Insurance

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 321085                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

James D Johnson

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 321084                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Shirley A Gordon

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 321501                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Daryl P Collins

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 321782                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Ronald G Hicks

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 321755                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Robert F. Rembecki

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 321893                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Jeff  Odom

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 321995                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Dennis D Stone

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 321999                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Kyle R Drawdy

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322085                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Kathryn A Kochenower

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322161                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Jeremy O Diller

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322091                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Jason A Arriaga

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322049                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Cynthia M Moyers

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322053                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Mark L Perkins

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322410                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

April N Wyatt

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322806                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Joseph P Stringer

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323326                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Jean E Sundlof

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323235                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Brennan K Quintas

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

CIC - Commercial Casualty - Classroom/Webinar(0609)
CIC - Commercial Multiline - Classroom/Webinar(0611)
CIC - Commercial Property - Classroom/Webinar(0610)
CIC Agency Management - Classroom/Webinar (0538)
CIC Insurance Company Operations Institute (Webinar) (8978)
CIC Insurance Company Operations Institute(8984)
CIC Legal & Ethical Responsibilities - Revised (Webinar) (9094)
CIC Personal Lines Institute (8979)
CIC-Life & Health (0781)
CIC-Personal Lines(0559)

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323224                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Paul A Anderson

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323014                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Warren E Edwards

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323019                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Sandra M Falco

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323432                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Denise R Shelton

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Annuities
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323404                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Donald L Solomon

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323359                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Craig J Sietsema

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323499                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

William T Ashley

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323426                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Richard R Combs

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Annuities
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 305549                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

James A Back

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 301374                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Steven D Lyon

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 300687                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Emily W Huling

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 307812                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Clark R. Burwell

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 306073                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Mishell K Magnusson

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 310391                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Robin C Federici

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 311040                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

David  Wood

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 312672                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Anna M Brusco

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

CPRM - Personal Client Risk Management (15PC) (9278)
CPRM - Personal Client Risk Management (15PC) (9278)
CPRM - Understanding Coverage Differences - UCRM Rev 
(Class/Webinar) (0359)
CPRM - Understanding Coverage Differences - UCRM Rev 
(Class/Webinar) (0359)

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 318633                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Lynne Susan Lovell

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 319454                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Griff  Griffith

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 319440                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Susan K Weber

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

CPRM - Personal Client Risk Management (15PC) (9278)
CPRM - Personal Client Risk Management (15PC) (9278)

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 319441                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Corey L Wilkins

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 320046                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Michael T DeHetre

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 320260                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Geoffrey  Gordon

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 321369                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Nicole E Broch

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 321804                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Betsy J Tribendis

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 321683                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

John N Masselli

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 321961                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Alexander J Gold

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 321926                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Carol A Williams

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322219                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Kirk A Johnson

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322186                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Thomas J Monaghan

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322252                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Audrey B Crilley

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322589                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Russ W Schweikert

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322925                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Rose Marie C Norman

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322878                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Brian M McSherry

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322569                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Melvin A Russell

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322879                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Pamela M Thompson

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322732                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Daniel G Fink

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322734                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Pamela  Hohman

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323015                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Erin N Woodard

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323234                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Robin M Davis

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323017                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Amy L Tlusty

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323012                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Joseph  Gates

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323063                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Neil  Kaplan

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

CPRM - Personal Client Risk Management (15PC) (9278)
CPRM - Understanding Coverage Differences - UCRM Rev 
(Class/Webinar) (0359)
CPRM - Understanding Coverage Differneces(9967)
Evaluating and Protecting The Lifestyle(8977)
Practical Application of Personal Risk Management  (PRM)(8982)

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323287                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Elias G Gillespie

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323496                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Crystal M Uebelher

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 300714                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Jonathan J Persky

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 300200                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Kevin J Brady

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 300114                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Douglas J Fleming

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Life Insurance
Life Insurance

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 300143                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Allen  Messer

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 300437                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Timothy L McClendon

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 300363                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

William T Hold

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 309350                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Casey P Roberts

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 311154                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

John E Fear

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Dynamics of Service(9523)
Dynamics of Service(9523)

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 318632                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Rebecca  Lathrop

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 319210                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Robert S Ford

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 319457                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Victor A Puleo

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 319157                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Michael G Patterson

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Life Insurance
Life Insurance

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 319340                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Thomas A Barrett

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 319826                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

David S Hershey

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 320074                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Dennis  Phillips

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 320560                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

David J Dybdahl

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 320759                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Russell E Deaton

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 320930                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

John C Immordino

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 321202                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Marcia A Linton

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 321129                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Alfred Sean Blue

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Evaluating and Protecting The Lifestyle(8977)
Evaluating and Protecting The Lifestyle(8977)

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 320910                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Robert J Ray

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 321682                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Kim M Dandra

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322000                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Robert F Hollingsworth

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322102                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

David A Coil

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Life Insurance
Life Insurance

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322518                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Daniel M Lazarz

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322442                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Jeffrey W Evans

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322054                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Donna  Mescall

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322428                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

James F Glasser

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322554                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Brenda A Sells

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323216                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Travus H Pope

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

CPRM - Personal Client Risk Management (15PC) (9278)
CPRM - Understanding Coverage Differneces(9967)
Evaluating and Protecting The Lifestyle(8977)

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323322                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Eric W Weedin

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323217                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Mark M Anderson

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323198                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Stanley C Tucker

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323013                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Casey K Johnson

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323128                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Jessica L Abbott

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323462                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Brian R Sienkiewicz

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323403                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Michael T Greco

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323286                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Jodi L Traas

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323319                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

James Edward Campbell

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323387                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Ronald J Devers

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323365                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Earlie M Simmons

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 303293                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Barbara J Christian

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 303678                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Robert A Ward

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 303969                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Leonard J Watson

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 301586                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Stephen C Anderson

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 308744                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Catherine L Trischan

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 307286                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Marshall D Katz

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 309486                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

John F Kitson

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 311542                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Thomas R Sanders

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 317980                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

John C Bunbury

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 318795                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Kevin C Amrhein

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 318878                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

William M Clayton

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 319291                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Frank P Costa

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 319877                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Graham P Kenyon

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 319622                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Laura R Sherman

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 320399                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Diane  Masterson

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 321178                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Gary L Tong

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 321819                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Suzanne M Baillargeon

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322405                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Leonardo  Costantino

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322457                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Paul Z Martin

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322176                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

John P Bennett

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Annuities
Annuities
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322672                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Judd A Genda

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322798                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

David F Pierce

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Financial Planning
Life Insurance

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322799                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Morgan M White

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322493                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Zachary S Finn

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Casualty
Casualty
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322665                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Alan K Fuhrhop

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322651                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Shane F Lynn

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Accident & Health
Casualty
Casualty
Life Insurance
Life Insurance
Property
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 322924                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Ronald R Tryon

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323321                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

William E Kingsley

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323062                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Twane L Duckworth

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323430                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Lavra J Depietro

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Annuities
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323466                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Teresa L Pacelli

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323467                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Lisa  Worley

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323495                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Jennifer S McGreal

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov



is approved by the Superintendent of Insurance as an Instructor in the New York  Department
of financial services continuing Education Program.

Approval Number Approval Period

NYIN- 323498                       12/01/2019 - 11/30/2021

This Instructor is approved to teach Approved Continuing Education Courses for the following
subject areas and/or specific course title:

           

INSTRUCTOR APPROVAL DOCUMENT

Rosa M Zilinskas

Instructor for

The National Alliance for Insurance Education & Research (I) (W)

3630 North Hils Drive 

Austin, Texas 78729

Subject Area / Course Title

Accident & Health
Casualty
Life Insurance
Property

www.dfs.ny.gov


